
 

 

Track and Field Trivia Night Fundraiser 

Come on out for a great night! 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

We are writing on behalf of the Governor Simcoe Redcoats Track and Field Program to request your 
support for our first annual Trivia Night Fundraiser which will be held on Friday, April 13, 2018, at 6:30 
pm at the Grantham Lions Club.  Doors open at 6:00 pm. 

Our trivia night event will be an exciting night filled with fun, competition, and community spirit. The 
purpose of the event is to raise funds for our team and to further equip the new track facility at Simcoe. 
Our goal is to build a team and program that leaves a lasting legacy for the school and the community.  

The Simcoe track team is bigger than it has ever been with more and more students participating and 
reaching high levels of success.  Simcoe Redcoats always compete hard, play fairly, and act as excellent 
ambassadors for the school and the community. Through track and field, we hope to pass on to our 
student-athletes important qualities like determination, responsibility, perseverance, and leadership 
that they will carry with them for the rest of their lives.  

There are many ways you can lend your support to this important event. 

1. Purchase individual tickets for $15.00 or enter a team of up to 8 people for $100.00.   
2. Donate a prize for draws (i.e., a gift certificate for your business or place of work). 
3. Sponsor a table for $50.00 and receive advertising signage on the table, in our program and on the 

large video scoreboard.  
4. You can purchase tickets, purchase a sponsorship or make a prize donation directly with the 

student-athlete bearing this letter, by stopping by the school, or by calling the school and arranging 
a time for us to come to you.   Tickets may also be purchased using School Cash Online. 

If you have any questions about this exciting event, please call the school at 905-934-4006 and ask for a 
track and field coach or email one of us listed below.  

We thank you in advance for your support. 

Sincerely, 

David Lavictoire  david.lavictoire@dsbn,org  

Megan Angelone  megan.angelone@dsbn.org  

Steven Fife   steven.fife@dsbn.org  

Margaret Unruh margaretdaleunruh@gmail.com  
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